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                                      Sanbornton Trustees of the Trust Funds 

                                          Minutes of Meeting, April 17, 2023    

 

The meeting came to order at 2:30 at Town Offices. Present were Megan Farkas, Lori 

Budington, Lynn Chong. Welcome to Lori! 

 

We accepted the February 17th minutes, moved by Megan and 2nded by Lynn. Lori 

abstained. Vote was "aye." 

 

Megan moved and Lori 2nded accepting the April 13 minutes as amended. Vote was 

unanimous "aye." 

 

Megan had a letter from Winnisquam High School's Kathy Boudreau that this year no 

graduating senior will be attending a state community college / college / university campus 

and applying for Sanbornton's (for residents) John Doe Taylor III scholarship. This caused 

discussion around discovering from the school if the opportunity for application is given 

Sanbornton homeschoolers who report to the high school, therefore are known by the high 

school. Megan moved and Lori 2nded that Lynn could contact Barb Foster, at the high 

school, for an answer to this question. Vote was unanimous "aye."  

 

We set a next meeting date of 4:30 p.m., April 18th, to act on reimbursement vouchers from 

the Town. The 4:30 p.m. time allows for 24-hours notice, as required. 

 

We gave Lori some insights as to what we do as trustees, also showed her our TOTF filing 

cabinet and a sampling of its contents. 

 

We adjourned at 3:15 p.m.                                             submitted by recorder, Lynn R. Chong 
 


